
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Balmoral                   Term: Summer 2 2023-2024              Topic: Build it up! 

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 
This term we have continued our topic of 

‘Build it up!’, focusing on houses and homes 

and building our independence in daily 

routines. 

 
In English, we have explored ‘The Three Little 

Pigs’ through a sensory story. Within this, we 

have been listening and beginning to join in 

with repeated refrains, follow text in a book, 

turn pages appropriately and show 

anticipation for particular objects! 

 

As part of our life skills, we have been taking 

part in a weekly round robin of activities, 

building independence in sorting cutlery, 

sorting recycling, sorting washing into lights 

and darks, sweeping, laying the table and 

cleaning the table!  

 

In maths we have explored capacity, 

recognising the difference between full and 

empty as well as continuing our work in 

number, finding one more and one less within 

20. We have begun to recap money in the last 

few weeks, matching coins and sorting them 

into categories. 

 

The highlight of this term was definitely Sports 

Day! We are incredibly proud of everyone in 

Balmoral for taking part in the events to the 

best of their ability and we had a great day! 

Some of us also visited Paultons Park and had 

a wonderful day exploring the rides and some 

of us will also be visiting Thames Valley 

Adventure Playground. 

 

It has been an incredible year in Balmoral 

Class and we wish you all a wonderful and 

restful Summer holidays! 

Kate & The Balmoral Team 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  
Last day of term:  Wednesday 24th July 2024 

First day back: Thursday 5th September 2024 

Last day of term: Friday 25th October 

 


